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State of Rhode Island 
Office of Lieutenant Governor Sabina Matos 

Dear School Administrators of Rhode Island, 

I write to invite you to nominate a student for a 2022 Lieutenant Governor Leadership Award. Since 1993, the 

Office of the Lieutenant Governor has recognized hundreds of Rhode Island students who have made a positive 

difference in their school communities. I am honored to continue this tradition and uplift the next generation of 

change-makers. 

Schools who wish to participate should select ONE graduating high school senior who lives in Rhode Island and 

best embodies the qualities of a student leader. A qualifying student must: 

• Demonstrate dedication to their studies;

• Demonstrate a commitment to community service;

• Lead positive change in their school or community;

• And inspire other students to excel and achieve.

To submit a nomination, please complete the attached form and forward it to my office via email at 

ltgov@ltgov.ri.gov.  Nominations are due by Friday, May 27, 2022. 

Awards will be presented during a ceremony at the State House in June of this year. More information will be 

provided closer to the event. 

Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact Grace Sneesby at 401-222-2371 or 

Grace.Sneesby@ltgov.ri.gov. 

Thank you for your consideration, and thank you for your ongoing work to foster student leadership and community 

engagement. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sabina Matos 
Lieutenant Governor 
State of Rhode Island 
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State of Rhode Island 
Office of Lieutenant Governor Sabina Matos 

2022 Lieutenant Governor Leadership Award 
Nomination Form 

Nominator Information 

School: 

Name: 

Phone: 

Nomine
Name (a

Address:

Phone: 

In a few

notewor

Please re
State House, Room 116, 82 Smith Street, Providence, RI 02903 | ltgov.ri.gov | (401) 222-2371 

Email: 

e Information 
s it will appear on the award): 

 

Email: 

 words, please describe why this student was chosen as your school’s recipient. Feel free to list any 

thy accomplishments (use an additional sheet if necessary). 

turn completed form via email to ltgov@ltgov.ri.gov by May 27, 2022. 
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